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Calendar of upcoming club events. 


*January 27th Meeting at Lynx 
terminal 


* February 12th Building session at 
EAA hangar


*
* February 24th Meeting and SWAP 

MEET, at the EAA hangar

*
 * March 12th Building sessions  
continue, EAA hangar

 

* April 9th, last Building session for 
2022, EAA hangar.


All Building sessions 9AM to ??

  


Oh, I forgot, 

Rumor has it that...

 Karen may be making  a batch of 
her World famous Chili,  to be 
served at the February 12th Building 
session.

Thank you,  Tony


I’ve been getting an influx of recent 
comments on my Control Line videos 
on my You Tube site. Someone must 
have posted a link on a Club website or 
forum. All positive stuff.

Good to know Control Line is alive 
and well around the planet.

My Control Line Video Playlist:

https://youtube.com/playlist?
list=PLahaAdtfX9ZIJYRxo9TS1hNmtMK
SvezQn

Sean Emery
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MEETING NOTICE:– January 27th 
meeting at Lynx terminal


 







